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RECTOR’S CORNER 

Dear people of God, 

January is the month, both in our culture and in the church, for new 

beginnings. Although the new liturgical year began on Advent 1, there are 

a lot of changes and fresh starts that occur in January. Our 4 senior vestry 

members retire for a well deserved rest! The new budget is approved and 

takes effect, based on your pledges and promises and faith in God’s 

leading. We gather in our Annual Parish Meeting (January 26) to look 

back, look around, and look ahead. Where will God lead us this year? Will 

we follow? 

The first Feast Day of January is the Feast of the Epiphany on the 6
th

, 

when we celebrate the beginning of the season of the Light. The lessons 

for this day (read on Sunday the 5
th

) retell the story of the Magi from the 

east who came following the light of the star, bringing gifts to the Gift. 

The following Sunday, January 12th, we celebrate Epiphany with the 

Feast of the Baptism of our Lord.  The Light of Christ has come into the 

world and has been given to each of us in our own baptisms. On the 12
th

, 

we will  renew our own decision to follow the Light—by renewing our 

Baptismal Covenant. 

January is the month for taking a good honest look at our life together in 

Christ. The world outside the church is talking about New Year’s 

resolutions. But as Christians, we are called to a far deeper task---we begin 

the New Year with the renewal of our Baptismal Covenant. How will we 

allow the Light of Christ to shine on the darkness of our lives so that we 

may see better this New Year? 

Will we commit once more to a living out of our Christian life together---

will we choose to be disciples of Jesus Christ? On the 12
th

 we will once 

more stand in the Light of Christ and answer some questions: 

¶ Will you make discipleship and our Christian community a priority 

in your life? 

¶ Will you pray for each other and for your clergy and leaders? 

¶ Will you find ways to use the gifts and talents you have been given 

to further God’s purposes in the church and in the world? 

¶ Will you faithfully carry out your financial commitment as best 

you can? 

¶ Will you continue in the fellowship---finding ways to develop 

relationships with others in the parish that you do not know well, 

not just with your friends? 

January 2014 

WHAT’S AHEAD IN 

JANUARY 

Church Office Closed 

Wednesday, Jan. 1,  

New Years Day,  

Sunday School Resumes 

Sunday, Jan. 5, 9:15 a.m. 

Daughters of the King 

Tuesday, Jan. 7, 7:00 p.m. 

Single Mom’s Care & 

Support of Irving 

Friday, Jan. 10, 6:30 p.m. 

KICK & Parents Mission 

Meeting  

Sunday, Jan. 12,  

12:15 p.m. 

Austin Street Sandwich 

Crew  

Saturday, Jan. 11,  

11:00 a.m. 

*Brotherhood of St Andrew 

Sunday, Jan. 12, 12:15 p.m. 

Austin Street Center 

Sunday, Jan. 12, 3:45 p.m. 

Pitts/Rivera Wedding 

Saturday, Jan. 18 11:00 a.m. 

Vestry Meeting 

Sunday, Jan. 19, 12:00 noon 

Bishop’s Ball 

Saturday, Jan. 25,  

7:00 – 10:30 p.m. 

Annual Meeting of the 

Parish, Sunday, Jan. 26,  

9:00 a.m. 

*Brotherhood of St Andrew 

Sunday, Jan. 26, 12:15 p.m. 
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¶ Will you commit to the exciting journey of learning something new about our faith this year---in Bible 

study and in your own personal reading? 

¶ Will you commit to come together for worship on a weekly basis, acknowledging that the Body of 

Christ is incomplete without you and that you are incomplete without the Body of Christ? 

¶ Will you share your faith---letting others know how you are fed and healed spiritually through the 

church—inviting them to come and see for themselves? 

The Light of Christ has come into the world. What difference will that make in our life together this year of our 

Lord 2014? May God bless us and disturb our complacency, so that we may turn and welcome the Light and let 

it shine through us into the night that covers so much of the earth. 

 

God’s peace to you this Epiphany Season, 

Mother Gail+ 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP 
James Roman 

One afternoon I was out running in a park near my house.  It was one of those cold afternoons where I had to 

bundle up in my sweat jacket with the hood cinched up tight over my head to cover my ears.  It was cold 

enough that it took a lot of motivation to just take a step out the front door.  Running is something that I do to 

burn off my stress.  I put on my headphones, turn up the music, and tune everything out.  It allows me to escape 

from the world and get lost in my thoughts.  Even when its cold. 

Even though I’m alone in my own little world, the park is full of people and unless they get in my way I don’t 

really pay them any attention.  There are kids goofing off, families having a picnic, and even some who are 

trying to catch some fish from a little pond.  I typically only notice them after I’ve passed them on the track a 

few times. 

On this occasion I noticed a solitary woman sitting on one of the picnic tables near the track on my first lap.  

When I passed her I just noted she was there and kept on running.  No big deal.  On the second lap around the 

track she stood up from her table and tried to hand me a piece of paper.  Now she was invading my solitude.  I 

held up my hand to stop her, shook my head no, and continued to run past her.  At first I was bit annoyed at 

having been approached and having my run disturbed, but then I started to feel guilty for disregarding her.  

Then I started to wonder what the harm would be in taking her paper.   Perhaps it would be was some message I 

could be missing.  

On my third lap around the track I made sure to get the woman’s attention and let her know that I would take 

her paper.  She again got up from the picnic table, came over to the track, and handed me a small flyer.  It was a 

quick exchange and without breaking my stride I shoved it into my pocket and kept on running.  Except now 

my thoughts were focused on the little piece of paper I had in my pocket.   This was enough to kill my 

motivation and I didn’t make it around the track a fourth time. 

On the walk home I finally got to look at the paper I was given.  It was a flyer titled, “A Message of Love, A 

Message of Hope, A Message of Salvation.”  It talked about sin and forgiveness.  It encourages you to reach out 

to God and man for fellowship.  “Beloved, God never intended for any of us to make this journey alone, but has 

ordained for us to come together in unity to encourage one another and learn from Him.”   It was good message, 

but not the great message I expected to receive.  It was at least interesting enough to read on the way home from 

the park. 

The funny thing is that this little flyer has stuck with me since.  I have it in sitting on top of my dresser and it 

gets noticed every once in a while.  When I see it, it’s not the message printed on the sheet of paper that comes 

into my thoughts, but it’s the message I received about the woman who gave me the flyer.  The flyer was her 

way providing good stewardship. The address at the bottom of the flyer is from a church in southeast Dallas 
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about 25 miles from the park where I was running.  This woman wasn’t doing any grand gesture.  She wasn’t 

doing anything other than trying to spread a little bit of God’s love to a few strangers in a park.  Could you 

imagine yourself doing the same?  Could you see yourself sitting in a park, all alone, in a strange neighborhood, 

and approaching total strangers?   What are you willing to do as a service to God? 

 

 

Congratulations to James Roman who graduated from University of Texas Arlington December 

15.  (Pictured above with his mother, Charly Butcher and his wife, Amy.) 
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PICTURES OF GRADUATES 

Beginning in 2014 we would like to publish pictures 

of graduates from our parish; so, when you are 

making your graduation pictures, please remember 

to send one to the church office so that we can share 

it with the parish. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL RESUMES 

JANUARY 5, 2014 

Sunday School For All Ages  

¶ Godly Play: Ages 3 -1
st
 Grade 

¶ Feasting on the Word (Elementary):  2
nd

 – 

5
th

 Grades 

¶ Feasting on the Word (Middlers):  6
th

 – 8
th

 

Grades 

¶ Senior High Class:  Grades 9 – 12 

¶ Adult Feasting on the Word 

BREAKFAST SUNDAY 

Breakfast Sunday this month is January 12 at 

9:00 a.m.  Remember you are always welcome to 

assist our chefs Norma DeLeon and Jim Williams 

with preparing, serving and cleanup.  They are 

always in need of extra hands and will welcome 

your willingness to help out. 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

The Annual Parish Meeting will be held on 

Sunday, January 26, 2014, at 9:00 am (between 

services) in the Parish Hall. There will be two 

church services, at 8 and 10:30, as usual. 

Coffee, juice, pastries, and fruit will be served at the 

meeting.  We will hear reports from the Clergy, 

Senior Warden, RMS Director, and Youth Minister, 

have a power point presentation of the 2014 budget, 

and elect 3 delegates for the Diocesan Convention 

in November. 

Activities will be provided for children ages 3 –5
th

 

grade in the Conference Room. There will be no 

Sunday School on the 26th, but there will be 

Children’s Chapel. 
 

 

Congratulations to Stephanie Bunt 

who also graduated on December 15 

from Texas Tech University  
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KIDS IN CHRIST’S KINGDOM 
Audrey Sutton 

KICK IN JANUARY 

 

Hello Redeemer family! What a blessed Christmas season it has 

been - I hope all our teens had a wonderful time participating in 

the Christmas pageant, caroling to shut-ins, the KICK 

Christmas Party and Lock-In. I am so excited to share with you the ministry God has allowed this group of 

teens the opportunity to be a part of this coming year.  

On January 12th, at 12:15pm the teens and their parents are invited to attend the official Mission Meeting for 

our trip to Oklahoma this summer to serve the Native American children in Tahlequah. We will discuss what, 

when, where, why and how. (This will include information on the fundraisers necessary to make this servant 

mission possible)  This is a meeting you won’t want to miss!  

On Saturday January 25th the Senior High KICK teens are invited to attend the annual Bishop’s Ball at the 

Cathedral. As in years past, we will meet at the church and ride together. However, this year, in honor of Bishop 

Stanton, the Ball will be a semi-formal ‘sock-hop’. So start looking for your costume!! I hope every senior high 

teen is able to attend! 

On Sunday January 26th I will have a movie available in the conference room for the teens and children at the 

time of the parish meeting, during the Sunday school hour. 

As always, thank you all for your support with KICK! God Bless – Audrey 

 

 

 

ENGAGING PEOPLE IN CHRIST (EPIC) 
Christina Howard 

 

Hello Young Adults & the Young at Heart of Redeemer,  

We hope you all enjoyed the holiday season and this special time with family and friends. Let's all join 

together in a New Year's resolution to make new friends within our church community! 
  

Now it's time to party and we are having a game night, so bring your favorite games and festive food & 

drinks to share! 
  

Meeting Schedule: Every Third Friday night 

Next Meeting: Friday, January 17th 

Time: 7:00 PM 

Location: Adam & Shawn's house 

Address: 2823 Yorkshire in Irving 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=Free+Sunday+School+Clip+Art&view=detail&id=5B33A07D6F9FD2BC5976634643EFEF4901D25CCA&first=31&FORM=IDFRIR
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Thank you to Meg Mueller and the other hardy souls who braved bad weather to 

create a mini-crèche display.  While there were not as many crèches and not as many 

people were able to see it as in the past, the display was still very meaningful to 

those who did see it. 

The teachers, parents and the children of The Redeemer Montessori School 

appreciated it   The display was especially meaningful for the children of Redeemer 

Montessori Schoolôs Catechesis of the Good Shepherd.  Their teacher, Mrs. Seurcer, 

had a special “tour” for them before their regular class.   

 

Family Promise 
Christy Wilson 

Thank you to all of the Family Promise volunteers, 

who cooked, hosted, drove the van, packed 

lunches, and shopped for groceries for the Family 

Promise families that we lovingly served in 2013.  These amazing volunteers go way beyond just providing 

meals to these families –they provide hope.  This is truly amazing to our families and just shows the love that 

each volunteer has for these families who are experiencing homelessness. 

This year, the Woodhaven/Redeemer community has housed 16 families.  Many of these have graduated out of 

the program.  It is amazing to see the joy and sense of accomplishment when these families graduate.  Lana and 

I attended the graduation of Tasha and you could see the love and joy in her face of having done it.  She found 

employment, secured an apartment for her boys, and was able to do it on her own.  To have some small part in 

her sense of accomplishment was very moving to me personally.  Lana and I were really thrilled for her and still 

talk about her joy.   

Thank you for being a part of this amazing ministry.   

SINGLE MOMS CARE & SUPPORT OF IRVING 
Heather Newell 

How does Jesus reveal himself to the Single Mom?  How can we keep watch for 

Him with the crazy pace of a full-time job and full-time parenting? 

Some days we do a decent job of keeping our focus on Jesus, being nice to the fussy clerk at the store and not 

snapping our child’s head off but instead taking a loving tone for measured correction. However, sometimes in 

the rush of working a full day and of raising children alone, we forget to keep a watchful eye out for 

opportunities to see Jesus. And that’s when He gently reminds us that even amidst the chaos, He is there.  

When our child thinks beyond their own desires and asks to donate to the jar on the grocery store counter that 

collecting money for medical expenses for a sick child. 

When a stranger picks up the tab for dinner because our child reminded everyone to pray before the meal.  

When a stranger pays for our new tire after we had a blowout on the way to work.  

When our supervisor moves us to the day shift so that we can more easily address the challenge of childcare.  

When we arrive at Redeemer to find smiling volunteers who offer us and our children warm hugs, a good meal 

and encouragement.  

The instances mentioned above are true stories of Jesus manifesting himself to the Single Moms group here at 

Redeemer.   

Where might Jesus be calling you to be an instrument of his revelation?  

 

http://www.familypromise.org/
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Cub Scout Corner  

By Amy Roman 

 

Pack 509 participated in our district’s “Webeloree” in November, where 4
th

 and 5
th

 grade boys take part in 

outdoor games and begin to learn Boy Scout camping skills.  For many of the boys, it was their first time 

camping.  We also hosted our annual Thanksgiving potluck dinner with the scouts and their families, with well 

over 100 people in attendance. 

In December, the scouts and their families brought canned food items to our weekly meetings.  Kyle Taylor 

from Irving Cares visited our Pack meeting, and talked to the boys about how Irving Cares helps the 

community.  We were able to send 182 cans of food with him for the food pantry.   

We would like to thank Mother Gail, our Vestry, and the congregation for supporting our efforts to provide the 

Cub Scout program to the boys in our community.  Pack 509 is blessed to be part of Redeemer! 

Photo:  4
th

 and 5
th

 grade Cub Scouts from Pack 509 at Webeloree, L-R:  Belzaet, Patrick, Khalil, Isaac, Moses, 

Mohammed, Elvis, Alex, Stephen, and Layden 
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OUTREACH 
Dennis Gooding 

Season’s Greetings to everyone! Many of us are celebrating this Holy week with our families and are 

experiencing great joy for our gifts.  Others in our community are not as fortunate and need our help. This 

month the Outreach Committee has 3 great options to choose from! 

The first is that Carter Blood Bank needs our help; there is great need for Blood donations year round.  Their 

bus can’t be here this time. We are asking you to go to the locate Donation Center to give. Just list Church of 

Redeemer as your group. Here is a link to their web site.  http://www.carterbloodcare.org/Locations 

Carter Blood Care is the primary provider of blood components and transfusion services for approximately 300 

Texas health care facilities. These facilities include our region's children's hospitals, central trauma centers, 

major cancer centers, and transplant centers. They need our help! 

January and February are normally the coldest winter months in Texas.  Austin Street Center which serves the homeless 

community needs Leggings, Long Johns, Blankets and gloves. Please, bring what you can to Church and we will get them 

to Austin Street Center 

When we ended our Church Food Bank program last year, so that the old Parrish Hall could be torn down, we shifted our 

food resources to Irving Cares. They do such a great job of taking care of Irving’s less fortunate families and they have the 

manpower to provide for the whole community! We would like to continue this relationship with them! They always need 

canned food and dry goods. This month we are asking for hot cereals like oatmeal or grits and canned meats, tuna and 

chicken! 

Lastly I want mention that our service day at North Texas Food bank will be February the 15th. Be sure to mark your 

calendars! This has been one of our most popular Outreach events every year! 

REDEEMER MONTESSORI SCHOOL UPDATE 

The children and teachers of Redeemer are currently on their winter break and will not be returning to school 

until January 7.  Some are travelling to many places on multiple continents and we want to wish them a pleasant 

journey and a safe return. 

The Lower Elementary classes presented the Second-Annual Redeemer Montessori 

School Christmas Pageant, the Upper Elementary performed “The Reindeer 

Solution” and the pre-primary classes caroled for their parents to round out the 

holiday celebrations. 

The children of Redeemer collected over two hundred pounds of food in their 

Thanksgiving food drive for Irving Cares.  The school also ‘adopted” children who needed some extra help 

having a happy Christmas and our Director, Shanon Flowers, her daughters, and our Parent Council President, 

Lisa Lowry and her sons took the gifts and dinner to them and their families at the Charley Taylor Rec Center in 

Grand Prairie. 

The Parent Council has produced a recipe book which they are selling for $16.50.  

Recipes were submitted by parents and teachers as well as ECR Office Manager, 

“Miss” Jo Ann, who provided her recipe for Frito Pie.  Again, the price is $16.50 

and all proceeds will benefit programs of the school. 

Many thanks to the members of the parish who have been bringing the Box Tops to 

help the school.  We have raised approximately $300.00 so far this year and this 

makes it possible for the school to provide enrichments such as increased science and 

music programs without having to add to the budget.   

 

 

 

 

http://www.carterbloodcare.org/Locations
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JANUARY 2014 EPISCOPAL CHURCH OF THE REDEEMER &  

REDEEMER MONTESSORI SCHOOL 

Holy Eucharist Sundays at 8:00 a.m.(spoken), 10:30 a.m.( with music) and Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. (with Holy Unction)  

Sunday  Monday  Tu esday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Sat urday  

   1 2 3 4 

 
 

 
New Years 

Day . . . 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

Sunday School 9:15 a.m. 

Choir Practice 9:30 a.m. 

KICK  

 

 

Bible Study 

10:00 am 

Cub Scouts 

6:45 p.m. 

Daughters of the 

King 

7:00 p.m. 

Choir 

Practice 

7:30 p.m. 

Benedictine 

Study 

Group 

6:30 p.m. 

Rector’s Day 

Off. 

 

The Outliers 

(Book Study 

Group) 

10:00 .a.m. 

 

Single Moms 

Care & 

Support of 

Irving 6:30 p.m. 

Austin 

Street 

Sandwich 

Crew 

11:00 a.m. 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 
Breakfast 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:30 p.m. 

Choir Practice 9:30 a.m. 

KICK Mission Meeting

 12:15 p.m. 

Brotherhood of  St Andrew

 12:15 p.m 

Austin Street Center  

 3:45 pm 

 

Bible Study  

10:00 am 

 

Cub Scouts 

6:45 p.m. 

Finance 

Committee 

Meeting 

after 

6:30 pm 

Service 

Choir 

Practice 

7:30 p.m. 

Benedictine 

Study 

Group 

6:30 

Cub Scout 

Adult 

Committee 

6:30 p.m.  

Rector’s Day 

Off. 

 

Wedding 

Rehearsal 

Wedding 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

Sunday School 9:15 a.m. 

Choir Practice 9:30 a.m. 

KICK  

Vestry 12:15 pm 

 
Bible Study  

10:00 am 

 

Cub Scouts 

6:45 p.m.. 

 

Benedictine 

Study 

Group 

6:30 p.m 

Rector’s Day 

Off. 

 

The Outliers 

(Book Study 

Group) 

10:00 .a.m. 

Bishop’s 

Ball 

7:00p.m. – 

10:30 p.m. 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

Annual Meeting 9:00 a.m 

Brotherhood of  St Andrew

 12:15 pm 

 

 Bible Study  

10:00 am 

 

Cub Scouts 

6:45 p.m.. 

 
Benedictine 

Study 

Group 

6:30 p.m 

 

 

Rector’s Day 

Off. 

 

 

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERS OF THE PARISH 

The Annual Meeting of the parish will be held on Sunday, January 26, 9:00 a.m. in the Parish Hall.   

There will be no Sunday School but teens and children will be shown a film in the Conference Room during this 

time. 
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January Birthdays 

Mikayla Harris 2 Marta Elena Noriega 20 

Patti Herbert 3 Bob Ware 21 

Judy Howard 3 Ty Simmel 22 

Ruby Lawrence 4 Adam Stevens 23 

Sarah Atieno 7 Brianna Espana 25 

Betty Bessler 9 Paul Stevens 27 

Wes Reed 9 Kathy O’Hanlon 28 

Randall Sutton 15 Greg Langworthy 30 

Jo Freeman 20 Margaret Wise 30 

  

 

January Wedding Anniversary 

Roger & Terry Hogle, January 23 

 

VESTRY MEMBERS 

TEDDY ARIBISALA 

(407) 403-2462 
taribis1@juno.com 

STEVE BUNT 

(469) 371-1733 
s.bunt1@verizon.net 

sbunt@irvingisd.net (weekdays 

DIANE MILLINER 

(972) 255-6308 
desmillin@hotmail.com 

SHARON L. BLACKMAN 
(972) 501-9964 

SBlackman70@HotMail.com 

DAN ROBINSON DONALSON 

(972) 746-9916 
Dan70583@gmail.com 

 

JAMES ROMAN 

(972) 252-0056 
jay@littleblueman.com 

GINNY BERTRAND 

(972) 830-2004 

vbbtx@att.net 

ROGER HOGLE 

(972) 259-1079 
rrhogle@verizon.net 

SUE SAILER 

(972) 251- 

Grammys7@verizon.net 

sues@dfwre.com work 

CHARLIE BROCKETT 

(817) 267-1716 
handyru2@msn.com 

ADAM HURST 

(214) 274-3245 
akhurst04@gmail.com 

RICHARD WILSON 
(469 684-2769 

treasurer@redeemer-irving.org 

KAREN HAFERTEPE 

Vestry Clerk 

mailto:taribis1@juno.com
mailto:s.bunt1@verizon.net
mailto:sbunt@irvingisd.net
mailto:desmillin@hotmail.com
mailto:SBlackman70@HotMail.com
mailto:Dan70583@gmail.com
mailto:jay@littleblueman.com
mailto:vbbtx@att.net
mailto:rrhogle@verizon.net
mailto:Grammys7@verizon.net
mailto:sues@dfwre.com
mailto:handyru2@msn.com
mailto:akhurst04@gmail.com
mailto:treasurer@redeemer-irving.org
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MINISTRIES 

 

Altar Guild   St. Ann’s Guild/Gift Shop 

Angie Litchfield 972-986-5163 Finance Carol Ware 972-717-0459 

 Richard Wilson (214) 747-8000  

Brotherhood of St Andrew  St. Veronica’s Guild 
Henry Ohuemeokpu(972) 409-0550  Mary Beth Comstock  

 KICK Youth Group 972-252-2488 

Daughters of the King Audrey Sutton (214) 773-1113  

Norma DeLeon 972-854-8339  Single Moms Care & Support 
 LEM’s, Lectors and Acolytes Heather Newell (214) 293-9372 

EPIC Kristy Neuville 817-318-7442  

Engaging People In Christ  Tuesday Morning Bible Study 

Christina Howard (972) 438-1560 Outreach Ministries Committee Ed Fordyce 214-542-2040 

Adam Hurst (214) 274-3245 Jackie Acres (972) 986-7256  

 Ellen Batchelor 972-871-0471 Benedictine Study Group 

Evangelism Dennis Gooding 972-317-1606 Mother Gail (972) 255-4171 

Sue Sailer Deacon Diana LaCrosse  

(214) 796-0177 (972) 251-1592  817 488-0518  

 Diane Milliner 972-255-6308  

Family Promise Meg Mueller (972) 255-9182  

Lana Lambert (214) 803-3041 Henry Ohuemeokpu  

Christy Wilson (972) 505-9728  (972) 409-0550 
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The Episcopal Church of the Redeemer 
2700 Warren Circle 
Irving, TX 75062-9242 
 
ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE EPISCOPAL CHURCH OF THE REDEEMER AND REDEEMER MONTESSORI SCHOOL 

2700 Warren Circle ¶ Irving, TX 75062-9242 

Church Phone: (972) 255-4171 FAX: (972) 258-9882 School Phone: (972) 257-3517 

Email: church@redeemer-irving.org 

Website: www.redeemer-iving.org 

Email: school@redeemermontessori.org 

Website: www.redeemermontessori.org 

Church Office Hours: 8.00 am – 4:00 pm School Office Hours: 8:00 am – 4:30 pm 

CHURCH SERVICE SCHEDULE SCHOOL STAFF 

Holy Eucharist Sunday:8:00 & 10:30 am Director  
 Shanon Flowers, 

sflowers@redeemermontessori.org Holy Eucharist and Healing Service Wednesday, 6:30 pm 

CLERGY 
Business Manager 

Bob Ware,  
busmgr@redeemermontessori.org 

Rector, The Rev. Gail N. Gateley,  
mthrgail@redeemer-irving.org 

Deacon: Rev. Diana LaCrosse ,dpchamp1@msn.com 

Administrative Assistant 
Mayuar Nisal-Kulkarni, 

mayura@redeemermontessori.org 

CHURCH STAFF 

Treasurer, Richard Wilson 
treasurer@redeemer-irving.org 

Youth Minister Audrey Sutton 
audreysutton@gmail.com  

Organist/Choirmaster, Wes Reed, 
deersew@gmail.com 

Office Manager, Jo Ann Howes, 
redeemeroffice@redeemer-irving.org 

 

Coming Events 

Daylight Savings Time Ends 

Sunday, November 1 

2:00 am 

Parish Breakfast 

Sunday, November 1 

9:00 am 

Galveston Mission Trip 

November 4 – 8 

Daughters of the King 

Special Retreat 

November 6 & 7 

Dallas Peace & Justice 

Revival 

No

vember 10 - 12 

mailto:church@redeemer-irving.org
http://www.redeemer-iving.org/
mailto:school@redeemermontessori.org
http://www.redeemermontessori.org/
mailto:sflowers@redeemermontessori.org
mailto:busmgr@redeemermontessori.org
mailto:mthrgail@redeemer-irving.org
mailto:dpchamp1@msn.com
mailto:mayura@redeemermontessori.org
mailto:treasurer@redeemer-irving.org
mailto:audreysutton@gmail.com
mailto:deersew@gmail.com
mailto:redeemeroffice@redeemer-irving.org

